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Through our excellent Health System we have access to birth control  measures &  pregnancy
 health care, including early detection of foetal abnormalities. The thought of late term abortions
 for a healthy viable child is horrifying. I support retaining the present abortion laws which
 include medical assessment of the mother’s physical & mental health & the child’s health.
Sincerely,
Marguerite Larwill
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